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Over the last decade, sub-Saharan Africa emerged as the new site in and through which Turkey 
has been fashioning itself as a global power. Not only the total number of Turkish embassies 
on the continent tripled in the last decade, but the largest Turkish embassy and military base 
are now located in Africa, more specifically in Somalia. The outflows of humanitarian and 
development aid by the hand of the Turkish state and Muslim civil society have been followed 
by the increasing inflows of profit through the economic relations of Turkish industrial 
manufacturers, contractors, constructionists and investors. Underlying these material 
practices and processes is a racial project of whitening the Turkish citizen that has escaped 
academic attention so far. This academic inattention is part of the persistent neglect of race 
and racialization in the study of contemporary Middle East, Europe and Africa. This 
presentation discusses the changing meanings of whiteness and blackness through 
reimagining Africa and Turkey's position in the world. 
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her dissertation. 
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